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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:   

 
Hello AZ Roadrunners,  
Another month has gone by so 
quickly I almost forgot to put 
together a newsletter. 
We had another successful muster in 
Quartzsite, AZ. We had 11 rigs show 
up. Other than the cold nights and 
the wind, I think everyone had a good 
time. There was plenty of good food 
at the potlucks. We had the Utts and 
the Thompsons show up from the 
Golden Gate chapter in CA, and the 
Meiers came from Albuquerque, NM. 
With this muster, we had rigs from all  
 

 
 
three chapters from the Western 
region represented.  
 
The treasurer reports that we have 
11 paid members and the club 
balance is now $1491.16 
 
I hope to see many of you in Clifton 
at the end of the month. 
 
2022-23 Muster Schedule: 
 
Feb 27 – Mar 2 North Clifton RV Park 
(3 nights) 380 Frisco Ave, Clifton, AZ   
928-865-9064, 9 rigs have signed up 
so far. This is a beautiful campground 
along the San Francisco River. We 
hope to have a private tour of the 
history museum. 
 
MAR 29- APR 2 WESTERN REGION 
cancelled 
 
Mar. 27-30 Gila Bend                 
Sonoran Desert RV Park                    
800 S Butterfield Trail                       
928-683-2850 ask for Scott or Peggy. 
So far we have 7 rigs signed up. 



 
Sept 18 – 23 2023                      
National Muster in Amana, IA          
40th anniversary muster of SMART. 
Held at the Amana RV Park & Event 
Center. 
 
Please everyone, if you are coming to 
a muster, please go to the SMART 
website (www.smartrving.org) and 
sign in. Under the Western Region, go 
to Roadrunners and you will see a list 
of upcoming musters. This is 
important so we know how many rigs 
to expect. 
 
Erwin Greven 
President SMART AZ Roadrunners 
 

 
Sitting around the campfire 
 

 
SMART banner marking our spot 
 

 
Bailey and Maya tug of war 
 

 
Quartzsite Camp 


